Welcome to Warranty Letter (traditional approach)

Dear <Home Owner>: 

On behalf of [Builder] I’d like to welcome you to <community> once again. We all hope that your move went well and that you are enjoying your new home. 

While we believe that we delivered an excellent home to you, we recognize some items in the home may require follow-up work. Our limited warranty spells out the services we provide in this regard. 

If you notice any nonemergency warranty items that need attention, please note them on a warranty service request form. You will find these in your [Builder] Home Owner Guide at the back of Section 8, “Caring for Your Home.” You are welcome to mail or fax the form to the warranty office. If you prefer, visit our Web site: <Web site address> and click on “Warranty Request” to send in your request. 

Emergencies are rare, but if one occurs please call our warranty office during normal business hours, Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. In the event of an after-hours emergency, refer to the Emergency Phone List sticker inside your kitchen cabinet. Please remember to call our office on the next business day so that we can document the item for your file and follow up with you. 

You can find complete details about our warranty procedures and guidelines in your [builder] Home Owner Guide, Section 8, “Caring for Your Home.” 

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions. I look forward to working with you in the coming months.

Sincerely yours, 

Warranty Manager

[Builder]











































